LANEXCO, INC.
P. 0. BOX 1206
JAL, NEW MEXICO 88282

RECE!VED
508/398.3086
July 12, 1988 JUL 1388
. . L Q.c.p
0il Conservation Division ﬁﬂmmaq»mg

P.O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: Cerro Com No. 1 (Bone Springs zone)
Sec. 11, T-23-S, R-27-E
Eddy County, N.M. '

ATTN: Mr. Mike Williams
Mr. Williams

Lanexco, Inc. respectfully requests approval to flare the gas from
the above referenced well.

We are currently trying to obtain a gas contract, but still haven't
received one yet. If approved we will be flaring approximately 38
MCF per day.

The well is still shut-in, awaiting completion of electrical facil-
ities. It is possible that we might have electricity turned on by
the middle part of next week. The completion reports should follow
this letter, and I will be in contact with you on the packer leak-
off test. The delays in getting this well pumping have been due to
all the rain, and paperwork with SPS.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely,

M A ﬂ?wdé%/

Mike Copelan
Production Supt.

cc: Lanexco, Inc.
P.O. Box 2730
Midland, Tx 79702
ATTN: Mr. Tom Phipps



